From: To:

Geoff Ward <wardgeoff@hotmail.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

Sunday, April 11, 2010 9:17 AM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 11, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 | Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

Please reject amendments to the Once Through Cooling policy that allow existing systems to continue as is, using massive amounts of water and killing aquatic life. Please adopt a policy that encourages power plants to use the best available technology sooner rather than later. For too long, these plants have used antiquated technology, to the detriment of the environment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Geoff Ward 1056 S Genesee Ave Apt 3 Los Angeles, CA 90019-2479

